
 

Date Subject 

22.03.2019 Securities and Exchange Board of India (SEBI) has, vide its letter 

dated 22.03.2019, approved our request to adopt issuance of upto 

4 crore fresh equity shares to permanent employees through 

Employee Stock Purchase Scheme under SEBI (Share Based 

Employee Benefit) Regulations, 2014 as a method under clause (ix) 

of Annexure to SEBI Circular No. SEBI/HO/CFD/CMD/ 

CIR/P/43/2018 dated February 22, 2018 to comply with minimum 

public shareholding norms. 

 

 


